## **Suzie Fournier**

From:

Sabrina Pandolfo

Sent:

Wednesday, May 8, 2019 3:11 PM

To:

Suzie Fournier; craig.d

Subject:

FW: Kids fishing Tournament

For May 23 Council Meeting please.

Thanks!

Sincerely,

Sabrina Pandolfo Deputy Treasurer Municipality of Temagami

705-569-3421 ext.207

From: Ike Laba [

Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 1:07 PM

To: Sabrina Pandolfo cts@temagami.ca>

Cc:

Subject: Kids fishing Tournament

Hi Sabrina:

Mayor Dan O'Mara/Council and CAO:

As discussed early this week (Sabrina/Ike) we have a Kids Fishing Derby planned for Saturday August 3<sup>rd</sup> at the regular site (Municipal Docks). We would like to have permission to set up as we did last year. We provide gifts for all kids whether they are successful or not at the fishing game. Also, a BBQ will be set up for all kids at not cost. We have insurance coverage through the OFAH.

Thanks Ike Laba TAFIP President